

How You Can Visit Our Fields

AFLC Journey Missions is the short-term trip arm of World Missions. An important part of our department, Journey Missions acts as a bridge for connecting many of our congregations in the United States with congregations on our mission fields. As the department head of Journey Missions, Jon Nelson plans trips, trains participants, and helps trip members navigate their cross-cultural experience. For almost ten years, Jon has lead these fantastic opportunities to see the work of our missionaries firsthand and serve alongside their ministry.

There are two different programs Journey Missions provides:

- Short-term ministry trips: One to Three week mission trips.
- Missionary Assistant Program: Living cross-culturally for a temporary period of time.

A few of our upcoming trips include a partnership with FLBC, taking students to Mexico, and a intergenerational Brazil trip coming this summer that is still receiving applicants. If you or someone you know is interested in going on a short term trip, reach out to Jon Nelson at journeymissions@aflc.org.

-- Madison Greven, Communications Coordinator for AFLC World Missions



Journey Missions Trip to Brazil Summer of 2023 Visited the SETELL Campus

Thank you

Thank you for your continued prayer and financial support of the AFLC World Missions Department! Our missionaries rely upon regular monthly gifts for their Personal Support. We ask that you would prayerfully consider supporting World Missions and our Missionaries through your generous donations.

Donate by mail:
AFLC World Missions
3110 E Medicine Lake Blvd
Plymouth, MN 55441-3008

Donate online: aflcworldmissions.org/online-giving/

WM NEWS PAGE 01

2024 Special Projects

Many of our approved special projects are designed by our missionaries for a specific need or outreach:

- Uganda Ambassador Institute Workshops
- Paraguay Pantry for the Poor, Church Library, Pavilion
- Brazil DRELL, SETELL, ARCA van, Follow them Home, Building projects
- Mexico Building projects, Christmas gifts, Bibles
- India Bibles, Pastor Housing, Theological training

To find more information on our Missionaries' approved special projects, head to our website: www.aflcworldmissions.org/approved-special-projects/

From the Field

- Todd and Barb Schierkolk are encouraged they have two confirmation students this year! Security has improved!
- Jores request prayer for their remaining five months of furlough and for the Lord's leading in their next ministry.
- Brent & Emily Raan ask for prayer during their furlough and as their Uganda work permit was denied. They are seeking the Lord's direction for their future ministry.
- Michael Rokenbrodt asks for prayer for his seminary studies.
- Paul and Becky Abel request prayer for the youth camps and for the Brazilians that they have been discipling and training to continue the ministry while they on furlough next year.
- Jonathan & Tamba Abel just finished a busy week of Bible Camp
- Jonni Sliver is blessed to be teaching a class at the Brazil Bible school and being 'Tia' (auntie) to the many children at the Miriam Home.
- John and Hannah Lee are active on furlough through June 2024.
 Contact them to have them visit your congregation!
- Matthew and Ednay Abel ask for prayer as Ednay she is recovering from high fevers due to Dengue.
- AFLC-India: Praise the Lord for funds received to build another home for an AFLC-India pastor!

"Who will not fear, O Lord, and glorify Your name? For You alone are holy. All nations will come and worship You, for Your righteous acts have been revealed."

REVELATION 15:4



3110 E Medicine Lake Blvd Plvmouth, MN 55441-3008

Visit us at www.aflcworldmissions.org

Email us at worldmis@aflc.org

